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 The Christmas holiday is over and we had so many WONDERFUL donors and partners that 

helped in making the season bright for many of our families.  W send out a special “Thank 

You” to all who give and made a difference in the lives of children and families of our 

community. 

-The Central Office Administrators and Staff 

-Janet Rogers (Board President) 

-Casey Nesbit (Board Member) 

- Renegade Riders M.C. 

-Harvey Educational Association (H.E.A) 

-Gloria Johnson (Board Member) 

-Margo Moore of AFLAC 

-Hauser Izzo LLC 

-STR Partners LLC 

-Frank Zuccarilli 

-Mrs. Rosie Greer 

-Dr. Bridges 

-Dr. Longo 

-DOTS Finer Foods 

-Dr. Bounds 

-Kathy Odom 

-Bethlehem Temple Church 

-Alltown Bus Service 

-Chevy of Homewood 

-My Joyful Heart 

-Schools Count Organization 

-Holiday Basketball Game Players/ Mr. K -Brooks and The City of Harvey 

-Harvey Park District 

 A special “Thank You” to Mr. and Mrs. Rogers for opening their home for many members of 

the community by giving away coats and food baskets. 

 

 Harvey Park District will celebrate the Martin Luther King Holiday with a program on 

Monday, January 15th at the Gloria Taylor Hall, featuring District 152’s own saxophonist, 

Jujuan Lewis, Ms. Bolton and many more.  Program starts at 2:00pm. 

 

 Thornton Township will be having a celebration and luncheon for Martin Luther King Day 

on January 15th at South Suburban College in the Kindig Performing Arts Center.  Doors 

open at 9am and the program starts at 10am. Free to all. 

Happy 2018 to the Harvey Public Schools District 152 Family!! 
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